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                                     Student Council  
 
The first real student council meeting of this year was held on July 19, 2016. Parliamentary procedure was re-
viewed and some motions were proposed. The first motion was that students should get their phones back half-
way through study time if they have all of their work done and have all A’s and B’s. This motion was dismissed. 
The second motion, which was basically a modified first motion, that students should get their phones back half-
way through study time if they have a 3.0 gpa. This motion was dismissed. The third motion was that females 
should be allowed to wear shorter clothing on Wednesdays, when Upward Bound is out in public. This motion was 
passed by the students by majority, but the motion is still pending because it has to be processed through the Up-
ward Bound staff. So the motion is still up for debate. The fourth and final motion that was proposed was the each 
person should only have one motion proposal per meeting unless no other motions are made. This was also ac-
cepted. 
                                                               Written by, 
                                                                           Bremen Talbott 



 

 RA Spotlight : Sessi 

Q: Where do you live? What do you like about where you live? 

A: Philadelphia, Pennsylvania. I like the fact that we have the best rapper in the 

world and that we have the best Philly Cheese steaks. 

 

Q: What is your favorite color? Why? 

A: Pink. It’s my favorite color because I am a bright person and pink is a lovely, 

bright, color. 

 

Q: What are your favorite genres of music? Who are your favorite musical art-

ists? 

A: Hip Hop, R& B Soul, Afro-Pop, and Pop. Beyoncé, Taylor Swift, Meek Mill, 

Nicki Minaj, Alessia Cara, Eminem, Ayo Jay, Wizkid, and Mariah Carey 

 

Q: What school do you go to? Why did you choose that school? 

A: The College of Wooster. I choose Wooster because am a legacy student, my mom, aunts, and uncles 

graduated from the College of Wooster. Also Wooster gave me the best financial aid package and is known 

for their Independent Study Program which will prepare me for medical school 

 

Q: What year of college are you going in to and what’s your major? 

A: I am going into my junior year and I am a Biology pre medicine major. 

 

Q: What are your plans after graduating college? 

A: After graduating I plan on attending medical school at either Ohio University Heritage College of Medicine 

(OU-HCOM) or Drexel University. After becoming a medical doctor I plan on opening up a free clinic in Phil-

adelphia and then numerous free clinics across Nigeria. 

 

Q: What are some of your extracurricular activities and volunteer experiences? 

A: Cheerleading, Girl Scout Ambassador, Black Student Association, and the International Student Associa-

tion. I am Wooster Volunteer Network member and I volunteer at the Viola Startzman Free Clinic, Wooster 

Community Hospital, and I shadow different doctors at the Cleveland Clinic. 

 

Q: What are your favorite types of foods? 

A: Nigerian foods such as fufu and egusi soup and Soul food such as mac and cheese and fried chicken. 

Food makes me happy.                                                      By: Jaylan Snowden 
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This week’s field trip to Cleveland was instead 
switched to a trip to the Akron Art Museum due to a 

parade in Cleveland for the Cavs championship win. 
The Art Museum was fun and showed some very 

interesting art pieces. Some of the exhibits were inter-
active, including sitting in a giant bird’s nest, 

making postcards for other museum visitors, listening 
to an artistic video created by Devo band member 

Mark Mothersberg, and reading some 3,000 post cards 
made by Mark Mothersberg for his fans. The trip 

exposed us to some very cool, weird, fun ,and even 
some scary art. I hoped we all learned something 

and enjoyed looking at some creative art. 

 

By Dylan Mallady 

 

 



Volunteering: Life’s Little Adventure Farm 
 
Life’s Little Adventure Farm is a place where rescued animals can be nurtured back to health and cared for. Also,  
children and families who are going through physical and emotional healing can go to the farm and spend time with 
the animals as a way of finding solace in the animal’s own stories of healing. The farm opened in June 2002, and it 
has helped over 3000 families in their healing process and will continue to help families as time goes by.  

By Dasie Nordick 


